
SEATING IS LIMITED! 

 

Kindly RSVP  

by December 1, 2017  

to Bonnie Stuart  

at (407) 342-9559 or 

BStuart@tampabayaco.com 

483 N. Semoran Blvd. 

Suite 204 

Winter Park, FL 32792 

www.tampabayaco.com 

 

Ruth Fricke 
Vice President, Accountable Care Solutions  
 

Dr. Michael Howell 
Medical Senior Director/Market Medical Executive 

 
Kirk Fischer  
V.P., Provider Network Operations 

 

 

David Segal 
Vice President, Network Management 

 

Florida Accountable Care 
Guardian Health Services 

 

You are cordially invited to a 
dinner meeting  

TAMPA BAY 

Educational Summit 

 

Please Come and Learn how to 

Become a Preferred Value—Based 

Provider and Improve Your 

Reimbursement with Major 

Commercial Plans 

Wednesday, December 6, 2017 
6:00 PM  -  8:30 PM 

~ Check-in: 5:30 PM — 6:00 PM ~ 
 

The Westshore Grand 

4860 West Kennedy Blvd. 

Tampa, FL 33609 


